
Annual Budget Hearings 

Budget Hearings are conducted annually on campus.  This allows all campus 
units the opportunity to present their needs and to provide analysis related to 
quantitative measures and costs. 

Current instructions and format information will be made available by the 
Budget Office prior to the scheduled hearings. 

If you need this document in another format, please email budget.office@ung.edu or call 
706-867-2837.


